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5 April 2018

Dept Of Lands
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001 Our Ref: PEX2012/0006

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Report on Planning Proposal — Oxford Falls Valley and Belrose North
Strategic Review — Council meeting outcome

Council is writing to advise you that the above Report was considered at the Council
meeting on Tuesday, 27 March 2018. At that meeting, Council resolved to request the
Minister for Planning to determine that the Planning Proposal for Oxford Valley Falls
and Belrose North should not proceed.

You can view the project page for more information and ongoing updates:

https://yoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/oxford-falls-valley-and-belrose-north-
strategic-review

If you have further questions please contact Council’s Principal Planner — Strategic,
Adonna See on (02) 9942 2541 or via email at council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

N_ A e,

Neil Cocks
Manager Strategic and Place Planning
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